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Induction Program I MBA 2022-2024 

  The Induction Program for I MBA was held on 11 July 2022 in Loyola Auditorium. 

It was the very first day for the parents and students of I MBA on the JIM campus. The day began 

with a prayer song followed by the Lighting of the Lamp. Then, students read verses from the 

Holy Bible, The Bhagwat Gita and the Quran to invoke the blessings of the Almighty. 

  Our Administrator, Fr. Antony Inigo SJ spoke about the infrastructure of the JIM 

campus and illustrated the emphasis on a clean and green campus. It was then followed by 

Director Dr Paulraj SJ introducing all the members of the Faculty and Staff. Then, the Director 

proceeded to explain the importance of MBA and what was expected of the students and parents 

over the next two years in detail. It was a highly interactive session where the parents engaged 

very much. They also clarified certain doubts by asking questions.  

  After the talk, parents proceeded to meet the mentors of their wards in the 

allotted venues. The mentor meeting was planned carefully keeping in mind the needs of the 

students during their stay on the JIM campus. After the mentor meeting, parents left the campus 

while the students stayed for further activities. 

  Following lunch, the Dean Academics and Dean Students addressed the students 

and highlighted certain vital aspects of learning and discipline at JIM. Then, the students had an 

Ice breaking session for them executed by Prof. Kingsly and Prof. Restina. This enabled them to 

get to know their fellow batch mates and interact with them. 

  In the evening, after tea, the students were split into two groups and taken on a 

guided tour of St. Joseph’s campus. They got to know of the heritage of the campus from Fr. 

Principal as he met the students and interacted with them. The students also visited the museum 

on campus and got to know the rich legacy of SJC. 

  After the visit, they returned to JIM campus and had an informal sharing with the 

Director about the experiences they had on their Induction day. Overall, the day’s program was 

conducted smoothly. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


